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 The workshop on computer is conducted on 6th June 2022 by Mrs. Meenakshi Aneja from PMP 

publishers. The workshop is attended by all the computer teachers of Shree Vasishtha 

Vidhyalaya,vav and Vasishtha Genesis school,Bardoli. 

The workshop has started with an introduction of resource person by Mrs.Saleha PGT(Comp) SVV, 

where she also highlighted about the need of making Computer education in the school more 

interesting. Mrs.Meenakshi furher carried the same problem to show what are activities that can be 

done in schools to make the learning more interesting. She has also discussed about the book 

Codebotics which she authored and also discussed competency based learning questions. She has 

also shown some of projects which is given at the last chapters and tips to conduct them efficiently. 

All the teachers also asked their doubts regarding latest changes happening in the field of IT and how 

to make themselves more updated so that the teaching learning process will be more enjoyable. 

Mrs.Meenakshi has shown many aspects of computer learning specially for school kids. The 

discussion is mainly focused on latest technology like robotics and Artificial intelligence. The 

teachers also participated in  many activities in the form of videos and ppts. The workshop has 

witnessed an enthusiastic participation from all teachers. 

 

 


